
ISSUE NO. 6: MAY 6TH 2020 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

It has been great hearing from families over the holidays and the        

beginning of this term on how the learning at home is going. The great 

times and the challenging times! We really appreciate the pictures and 

regular updates. Please keep checking your emails for regular updates, 

as this will be how we communicate times and details for video         

conferences, which we will be starting next week.  

If circumstances at home change and your child/children need to return 

to school, please contact the office at least the day before.  

Please contact us if you have any concerns or questions about your 

child’s learning and keep sending us those fabulous pictures! 

Stay Safe.  

 

Rochelle Cunningham 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

June 8th 

Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

July 3rd 

Last day of Term 2 

 

July 21st 

First day of Term 3 

 

  

Wilmot Primary School 



 
Learning at Home 

Our students have been very busy at home, continuing 

with their learning.  



Home Reading Certificates 

Toby and Jake - 50 Nights 

Jonty - 75 Nights 

Duncan - 50 Nights 

 



School Chickens 

Our chickens have grown so much over 

the holidays. They are almost as big as 

their mother. 



Kitchen/Garden 

Today in the kitchen garden we harvested the sweet 

corn and potatoes. After that we gathered the      

ingredients for our soup. We got cherry tomatoes, 

green capsicums, sweet corn, silver beet, rosemary, 

thyme, basil, onion, garlic, potatoes and purple 

beans. We cooked the soup on the barbecue. The 

soup turned out amazing, it was delicious. I gave it 

10 out of 10! It was fun just having kitchen garden all 

day, I loved it!  

Lilla McDonald 




